From: BoardSec

To:
Subject: FW: File EB2014-0300
Date: December-08-14 10:58:37 AM

From: bev harris [mailtcj | |  EGGG—_
Sent: December-08-14 10:50 AM

To: BoardSec

Cc: protectai@kos.net

Subject: File EB2014-0300

Dear Board Secretary

| am requesting an oral hearing be held on Amherst Island relating to the above file in order that
your Board and the Applicant become fully aware of the impact to the quality of life and high risks
to human and animal welfare. | also request that | be provided with all documents in order to
exercise my democratic right to monitor this application as it is ongoing.

| am deeply concerned that Ontario residents are paying one of the highest rates for electrical
power in all of North America, much of that cost coming from high rates of return promised to
companies that are building wind and solar power installations, which, in turn, provide less than 4%
of Ontario’s power. These projects are obviously not cost-effective and unreliable sources of
power.

Of even greater concern is the probability of “close to home” impacts such as the risks to school
children having to come and go while making their way past massive construction vehicles right
outside the school and the impact to groundwater sources which all homes depend on for a safe
and dependable supply of this essential resource.

Thank you for your consideration of my request and very real concerns.

Respectfully submitted

Beverley Harris, A.l. Resident

Bev Harris
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